
 

Our Christian Values 
Respect    Forgiveness    Compassion    Friendship    Justice    Trust 

Spring Term 
Friday 1st April 2022 

School Meal Bookings 

Please ensure all school meals are 
booked via ParentPay  

By 3.30pm on the Wednesday before.   

Please use this link to access Ventrus Privacy Notice webpage: https://ventrus.org.uk/our-people/privacy-
notices/  Links to the Pupil/Employee/Governance notices can be obtained from this page.  

Messages from the Church 
Please note we now have a designated page on our website 

giving the latest news and messages from our Church’s  
St Michaels and St David’s                    

MESSAGES FROM THE CHURCH LINK 
 

Dear Parents, 

Our Spring term parents evening appointments will be held in the final week of this term (next week) or the first week of the 
summer term. Unfortunately, staff absence has meant that it was difficult to schedule them all before we break up for the 
Easter holidays. These meetings will take place on TEAMs and you will receive appointments directly from the class teacher. If 
you are unable to make the scheduled time/date, please let the teacher know, they will then be happy to reschedule the 
meeting to a more convenient time and this will avoid them wasting time waiting for you to join the meeting. 

Ruby  
Class 

EYFS—Clara for having her ‘best go’ in phonics this week. Clara has applied herself all week throughout phonics and has shown 

perseverance and determination. She is very proud of herself, and we are very proud of her too! 

Reading certificates:  150 Reads: Fatima 

Emerald  
Class 

Year 1– Albertine has worked really hard to complete all her tasks this week and has been especially helpful in our French lessons; 
helping everyone with their correct pronunciation.   Merci beaucoup Albertine! 

Year 2—Eden has worked especially hard in Maths; solving addition problems with different strategies and has impressed us all with 
her independence. Well done Eden! 

Reading certificates:  75 Reads: Oliver         75 Reads: Albertine & Wiktor        150 Reads: Ella & Arthur         250 Reads: Lucia 

Sapphire  
Class 

Year 3— Imogen is a friendly and caring member of the class. This week we have been learning some basic first aid skills. Imogen was 
able to use what she had learned within her role play scenarios in character as a first aider.   Well done Imogen! 

Year 4— Eva  Nina is a responsible and reflective learner. This week we have been learning some basic first aid skills. Nina was able to 
use what she had learned within her role play scenarios in character as a first aider. Well done Nina  

Reading certificates: - 100 Reads: Imogen          150 Reads: Isabella           200 Reads: Manisha        300 Reads: Iowa       350 Reads: Ted 

Diamond  
Class 

Year 5: Ralph has worked with great enthusiasm and energy across all the subjects this week, making several important contributions in 
our lessons. Well done and thank you Ralph! 

Year 6:  Celeste has produced a superb biography of Neil Armstrong and the Apollo 11 crew and should be very proud of herself.  Well 
done and thank you Celeste!  

Reading certificates: 75 Reads: Kaitlin         100 Reads: Ralph 

STAR LEARNERS 

Term Dates 
Easter Holidays—11th April-22nd April 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May 
Half Term—30th May returning 7th June 

You may be aware that there is now new Guidance in place (from 1/4/22) with regards to COVID and school attendance. Lateral 
Flow Tests are no longer available for free to the majority of people (this includes schools). Therefore the general population 
is advised not to routinely test anymore.  

From 1 April, updated guidance advises people with symptoms of a respiratory infection, including COVID-19, and a high 
temperature or who feel unwell, to try stay at home and avoid contact with other people, until they feel well enough to 
resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature. 

There are some exceptional circumstances when a COVID test needs to be taken eg to travel, If this returned a positive result 
then it is advised you should stay home for 5 days whilst you are most infectious, to reduce the risk of passing the infection to 
others.  

We would like 
to wish Mrs 
Browning lots of 
luck in the 
London Land-
marks Half 
Marathon this 
weekend. She is 
raising money to 
support      
Tommy’s Baby 
Charity to  
enable them to 
continue their 
vital work saving 
babies’ lives.    
If you would like 
to contribute—
please         

click here 

Next week we will have class Easter raffles—each class will have a box of Easter goodies and the 
raffle will be drawn on the final day of term. Please bring your loose change to buy tickets—£1.00 
per strip!  

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/
https://ventrus.org.uk/our-people/privacy-notices/
https://ventrus.org.uk/our-people/privacy-notices/
http://www.stdavidsprimary.devon.sch.uk/website/messages_from_the_church/579102
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/frownings?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=frownings&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=807a1a5abd6f422f9dcdc5fb85f979f9.

